The Student Life Committee Meeting with Trustees

Feb 1, 2018

Mike Selverium called the meeting to order and introduced Dr. James Raper (Director of Wake Forest University Counseling Center), Dr. Denisha Champion (Assistant Director for Programming and Prevention, WFU Counseling Center)

Dr. Raper and Dr. Champion then gave an update on Mental Health Care, Outreach and Prevention. There were some disquieting statistics regarding mental health on campus such as depression and self harm trends were somewhat higher for WFU than the national averages.

Matthew Clifford (Assoc. Dean of Students and Director of Campus Life Projects, WFU) reported on the on going revision of the Student Code of Conduct.

Dr. Penny Rue briefed the committee regarding the video that had recently gone viral and reported that the student who made the racist commit to an RA was no longer enrolled at Wake.

Meeting was closed by Mike Selverian.

Respectfully submitted,

Sharon Andrews Chair, WFU Student Life Committee